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25th September 2023 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parent Carer,  
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Triffitt, Year 8 Student Support Leader will be leaving us on 
Friday 29th September, as she moves onto a new post outside education. Although we wish her 
all the very best as she leaves Huntington School, we also want to thank her for the positive 
impact she has had on the young people in her care.   
 
She has been a valuable member of the school’s pastoral team over several years, working in 
both the sixth form and main school. In all of her roles she has embodied the school values of 
Respect, Honesty and Kindness in supporting our young people’s emotional wellbeing and 
working with parents, families and outside agencies.  
 
Ms Booth will take over the role of Year 8 Student Support Leader, working alongside Mr 
Kettlewell, Head of Year 8. Ms Booth has been working alongside Mrs Triffitt since the start of 
this term in a joint role to ensure a smooth transition. Ms Booth is an experienced practitioner 
who is keen to continue building positive relationships with the students and parents.   
 
Please find below a reminder of the key contact details of members of the Pastoral team.  
 
Head of Year 8 Mr Kettlewell r.kettlewell@huntington-ed.org.uk    
 
Student Support Leader Ms Booth  l.booth@huntington-ed.org.uk   
 
Assistant Headteacher i/c Year 8 & 9, Mr Meldrum  n.meldrum@huntington-ed.org.uk   
 
 Kindest wishes  
 

  
Mrs Gail Naish  
Deputy Headteacher: Pastoral Lead   
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